
NOTICE:  IN-PERSON ABSENTEE VOTING (EARLY-VOTING) FOR THE 

NOVEMBER ELECTION WILL BEING ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2016. 
 

In-person absentee voting (early voting) for the November election will begin on  

Monday, October 3, 2016, for residents of the town of Sherry.   

 

Voting may take place on  weekdays – Monday – Friday between 9 a.m. – Noon – 

subject to Clerk’s availability.  This is the core time when the clerk will try to be 

available.  Voters may also schedule an appointment to vote outside of these 

hours. 

PLEASE CALL BETWEEN 9 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. MONDAY – FRIDAY TO SCHEDULE A 

TIME TO VOTE: 

   ROSIE EWOLDT, TOWN CLERK 

   715-569-4458 (home phone number) 

PLEASE LEAVE A VOICE MESSAGE IF I AM NOT AVAILABLE TO TAKE YOUR CALL. 

You may also contact me through e-mail:  sherrytownclerk@gmail.com 

PLEASE NOTE:  The Town Hall does not have a telephone, so I may not be home to 

take your call if I am helping other voters. 
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